
Dear Naples Reserve Residents, 

I am writing to you to address a concerning issue that has come to our 

attention regarding the bridge by Kids Cove. 

It has been brought to our notice that some children have been observed 

rolling boulders into the water near the bridge. While this activity may seem 

harmless, it poses significant hazards for both the community and its 

infrastructure. 

Firstly, the boulders landing in the channel present a safety risk for boats 

navigating through the area. Not only can this make boating more difficult, 

but it also increases the likelihood of damage to boats, potentially causing 

costly repairs or accidents. 

Secondly, these boulders serve a crucial purpose in stabilizing the berm and 

banks of the bridge. Their presence is integral to maintaining the structural 

integrity of the bridge and preventing erosion. If a substantial amount of 

rock were to be displaced, it could lead to serious structural issues that may 

compromise the safety of the bridge and surrounding areas. 

I kindly urge all residents, especially parents and grandparents, to speak with 

their children and grandchildren about the importance of refraining from 

engaging in activities that could endanger themselves or others. 

Additionally, I encourage everyone to report any instances of such behavior 

to the management office or Board of Directors. 

Thank you for your attention to this important matter. If you have any 

questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me directly. 

Thank you. 

Best regards, 

  

Julie Concannon 

General Manager 

 


